
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

Enterprise Fair KS2 - Tuesday 5th December
Enterprise Fair KS1 - Wednesday 6th December

Christmas Jumper day - Thursday 7th
FS1 Christmas Concerts - Wednesday 13th December

Christmas lunch—Thursday 14th December
FS2 Christmas Concerts - Friday 15th December

Year 1 Christmas Concerts - Monday 18th December
Year 2 Christmas Concerts - Tuesday 19th December

Class Christmas Party/Discos - Wednesday 20th December
KS2 Carole Service - Thursday 21st December

24th November 2023

Calendar of Character
Focus for week beginning 27th November

Resilience

Here is the link for indoor and outdoor 
activities during the festive period: 
www.healthyholidays.hull.org

Resilience is the ability to bounce 
back after challenges and tough 
times.

Resilience develops when 
children experience challenges 
and learn to deal with them 
positively.

You can help your child learn 
skills and develop resilience by 
having a warm, supportive 
relationship with them.

Ideas from 3BC:
‘I was resilient this morning. I 
fell on the pitch but got myself 
up and went again.’ - Freddie D

‘Resilience is when you feel like 
something is difficult but you 
keep going.’ - Olivia

‘Once I was practising 
cartwheels and I kept trying 
and trying until I got it right.’ -
Angel

Attendance and Holidays
Please be aware that we cannot 
authorise any holidays that are 
taken during term time and that 
the local authority will be 
required to issue a fine for 
holidays taken during this time. 

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to 
commence at 8.45am.  Thank You. 

Polite Reminder:
Please ensure 
children have their 
water bottles with 
them when they 
come to school. 

Parent Pay

If you haven’t already done so, 
please could you activate your 
Parent Pay account. You should 
have received a letter with 
login details this week. 



Please remember that we strive to be a nut free school so please make sure you check the 
ingredients in your child's packed lunch.

We hope our Year 2 community enjoyed a great morning 
making ferris wheels as part of our D&T project. Thank you to 
all those who attended. We hope you like our results 


